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Free Trade Area of the Americas Joint Government-Private Sector 

Committee of Experts On Electronic Commerce
Senator Dale D. Marshall

Chair

July 27, 1999

Distinguished Delegates, Members of the Committee:

Please find attached the submission of the United States delegation for the Final Report of the FTAA Joint Government-Private Sector Committee of Experts on Electronic Commerce, in English and in Spanish.  

I am pleased to inform delegates that the office of the Chairman has also received submissions from  Guatemala, Canada, and Mexico.  The FTAA Secretariat in Miami is presently in the process of translating these submissions.  They will be distributed to all delegations as soon as they are available in English and in Spanish.

At this time I would like to encourage delegations who have not yet submitted their contributions to the Final Report to do so as soon as possible.

My sincerest regards,

Senator Dale D. Marshall

Chair

FTAA Joint Government-Private Sector Committee of Experts on Electronic Commerce

Tel:  011-246-426-0417

Fax: 011-246-427-5667

e-mail:  ddm@gwpco.com.bb
